
 
 

Monday 20 September 2021 

 
   2021 Youth Art Exhibition to be held online  

 
 
The 2021 Youth Art Exhibition — Unity in the Community — will be held online. Hosted by Glen Eira City Council’s 
Youth Leadership Team, the annual exhibition highlights and celebrates young people for their unique talents and their 
ability to interpret life through art. 
 
Artwork from entrants in the junior age categories, five to nine years and 10 to 13 years, will be displayed on Council’s 
website and Instagram page from Thursday 30 September. Entrants in the senior categories, 14 to 17 years and 18 to 
25 years, will have their artwork displayed from Friday 1 October.  
 
To see all of this year’s amazing entries, visit www.gleneira.vic.gov.au/yae or follow @ge_yae_unityincommunity on 
Instagram.  
 
Entrants, their family and friends, as well as community members, are invited to a virtual Presentation Night on Thursday 
14 October from 5pm. To book your place, visit https://www.trybooking.com/BTVSY  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Media enquiries: Amarita Kinnoo 
       0409 169 275 
 
 
GLEN EIRA CITY COUNCIL 
CORNER GLEN EIRA AND HAWTHORN ROADS, CAULFIELD, VIC 
PO BOX 42, CAULFIELD SOUTH 3162 
P 03 9524 3333 • F 03 9523 0339 
GLENEIRA.VIC.GOV.AU 

https://www.trybooking.com/BTVSY

	Monday 20 September 2021

